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    DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

§ OCTOBER                                     Walk to School Month 
§ Sun 23rd Oct        Get up & Go Day, Hockey Oval, MB       

                                       10.30amð12.30pm               

§ Mon 24th Oct       Student Free Day 

§ Tues 1st Nov        Public Holiday 

§ Wed 2nd Nov        T-20 Milo Cricket                                      

 

Reˡɺecʠ ~ Reˡp˛nˡʳˋʳ˗iˢʦ ~ Aʫ˓ɰˏ˥˔nʐ Oˤʞ Pᴉˏnˢiʨʕ 



 

 
Dear Parents,  

In case you have missed it, there have been some exciting happenings at school 
over the last couple of weeks: 
- our new musical instruments have arrived and Ms Hayes has started teaching our 
students beat and percussion and how to play the 'chair drums'. 
- School Council has approved the proposed building upgrade plans (thanks to the 
School Pride money we received). with some minor alterations and changes along 
with refurbishment of both classrooms Timor Primary School is going to look even 
more fantastic. Plans will be on display in the foyer at a later date. 
- Both new classrooms received new furniture today and that will certainly enhance 
their learning spaces.    
- I attended the Principal briefing on Monday and workforce planning meeting 
yesterday. Both sessions were extremely valuable as planning for 2017 is 
underway this term. At the briefing we learnt more about the Governments positive 
direction in Education and ways we can continue to improve outcomes for students 
- Every Student, Every Classroom, Every School and Every Community.  
We have 37 students enrolled for next year which is fantastic. If you know any 
families considering Timor PS please let them know about the great things we are 
doing and encourage them to give me a call. 
- Thanks to Mr McIntryre for the presentation he put together for the Victorian 
School Garden Awards. I'm excited to announce that we won a Regional Award for 
our Kitchen Garden Program. Mr McIntyre & I will attend the presentation 
ceremony in Melbourne next month and also find out if we have won any additional 
prizes. 
- Our 2017 Foundation (Prep) transition program commenced last week with Miss 
Palmer. Transition will run every Friday from 9am - please see the notice board for 
a confirmation of times. 
- October is Walk to School month and our students and staff are doing a fantastic 
job at this. We meet every morning at the corner of Bet Bet Creek Rd and  
Timor-Dunolly Rd by 8:45am So far, we have walked a total of 6.5kms just by 
walking to school each morning.  
- We have 7 students attending Woorabinda Camp next week  to enjoy the 
activities and experience that camp has to offer. It will be great to hear the stories 
from students once they return. 
- 3 students have been lucky to find a Golden Shoe hiding around the school.  Zeb 
found the 1st shoe hidden near the sandpit, Zaidyn spotted the 2nd shoe in the 
playground and Mackaylah hunted hard to find the 3rd shoe under a scarecrow.   
All students and family are encouraged to attend the óGet up & goô Family Fun day 
this Sunday 23rd November at the Maryborough Hockey field from 10.30-12.30 
where the highest % of students from a school will win $500 towards sporting 
equipment.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- Senior students will be training hard over the next week to gain participation in the 
Milo T20 blast cricket. A mixed team has been submitted with approximately 11 stu-
dents to be selected to play on Wednesday 2nd November at Princes park oval in 
Maryborough.  Mr Hall will be assisting the school for this event. 
 
Carmen Huszar 
 
Head Lice 
There have been a few reported cases of head lice again. Can we ask all families to 
be extra vigilant in checking and treating heads. We appreciate your co-operation with 
this. 
 
Illness 
Families need to be aware that there are cases of gastro and conjunctivitis going 
through schools recently. If your child shows any symptoms of either, please keep 
them home and let us know. 
 
Road Safety 
There have been several complaints about the speed of drivers when picking up and 
dropping off students at school. 
Student safety is our top priority so we are asking all families and residents for their 
cooperation by observing the 40km speed limit during school times.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


